J. ALFRED RIDER, M. D.,F. A. C. P.
3850 PARNASSUS AVENUE, SUITE 900
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94117
(415) 566-5402 PARNASSUS HEIGHTS
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INTERNAL MEDICINE

GASTROENTEROLOGY May 14, 1976

Dear Leon:

I hope you are planning to attend the Annual Meeting
of the ASGE. If so, I would like to solicit your vote
for my re-election to the Council. I am finishing my
two-year term and feel I would like to continue on

the Council so that I may be sure we have a strong
Society and we can control our own futures. I am
especially concerned that the ASGE should be respon-
sible for determining qualifications for endoscopists.
I do not believe we should be dictated to by other
sources, including the federal government. It is only
through strong central leadership that we can fight
these trends.

Again, I would appreciate your vote and support at the
business meeting on May 26.

Kindest personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

J. Alfred Rider, M.D., Ph.D.
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